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Works Update – 19th December 2024

• Work is continuing in Area A5/A6 – Athlunkard Boat Club. 
This area will be made secure, and sandbags will be in place 
for the Christmas Shutdown. On return in January, work will 
commence on the foul sewer diversion

• Permanent fencing is almost complete for Phase One in 
Area A3 – St Mary’s Park. On return after the Christmas 
Shutdown, work will commence on the storm sewer and 
fencing will continue towards the Handball alley, with the 
Fisherman’s access to be maintained. 

• Area B3 – Courthouse – King Johns Castle: - Permanent 
fencing has commenced. This area will be closed to the 
public until further notice. On return in January, 
Archaeological testing will begin. 



For emergencies relating to KIFRS 
over the Christmas Period

Please contact 

Ward & Burke Liaison Officer

Elaine Cronin

086 2067 467
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Kings Island Flood 
Relief Scheme 

For updates, please subscribe to our FREE TEXT ALERTS by 
texting: -  

KIFRS to 086 387 6082

For Email Updates – Email 
KIFRS to KIFRS@wardandburke.com

Elaine Cronin – Ward & Burke Liaison Officer – 086 2067467

SCAN ME
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All the Ward & Burke Team
would like to wish everyone 

a very Merry Christmas 
and thank you for your 

continued patience and 
cooperation
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